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On February 26, at 1:38pm, a Lake Road resident called Bay Village Police to
report that he was the victim of identity fraud. The victim reported that he had
received calls from multiple finance companies. Upon speaking with a
representative, the victim learned that someone had used his name to apply for a
loan from Lending Tree. The Bay Village Detective Bureau is investigating.
On February 27, at 1:21am, a West Oviatt Road resident called police reporting
that her husband was intoxicated and had left the home on foot. Officers arrived
in the area and located the heavily intoxicated male. The male was uncooperative
with officers and was placed under arrest. The male was transported to the Bay
Village PD jail to sleep it off. He was charged with Disorderly Conduct –
Intoxication and will face this charge at Rocky River Municipal Court.
On February 27, at 10:22am, Bay Village Police were dispatched to a Forestview
Road address on report of a dog bite. Police arrived and spoke with the
resident/victim who had a noticeable laceration on her hand. A squad was called
to assess the injury. The victim told police that she was walking her dog when
another dog came running from the neighbor’s backyard. Police spoke with the
owner of the attacking dog who reported that the dog escaped through a broken
fence. The victim received stitches from the bite. The Bay Village Animal Control
Officer is investigating.

On February 28, at 12:50am Bay Village Police were on patrol in the area of
Bradley Road and Walker Road when they stopped a vehicle for several moving
violations. Police spoke with the female operator, a 48 year-old Avon Lake
resident who appeared to be under the influence. The operator failed field
sobriety tests and was placed under arrest. On station, the operator submitted to
an Intoxilyzer test which showed a .094 blood alcohol content. The operator is
facing charges in Rocky River Municipal Court.

